
08/08/2021 

MS Penny Auburn 
6 Stuart Street ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
penauburn@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I support the amendments made so far to the development, but am disappointed that an 
entrance to the structure is still proposed to be in Robertson Road. 

This will significantly undermine the plan to make the road a plaza, and will result in a mish 
mash of half busy carpark entrance and half token plaza. Not what the community wants at all. 

I really hope we can keep the idea of Robertson Road as a pedestrian precinct, and not allow a 
driveway for an underground parking lot to ruin one end, creating noise, ugliness, and 
pollution. 

Sent: 8/08/2021 2:30:35 PM
Subject: Online Submission


